
To:  Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [June 19, 2017] 

 

 

1.  Circulation Statistics in May:  140 (last year:  173; in 2015:  173). 

 

 

2.  Patron Tally in May:  143 (last year:  164; in 2015:  165). 

 

# new patrons in May:  2. 

Computer use in May:  6 users/ 2.25 hours (last year:  13 users/ 4 hours). 

WiFi use recorded in May:  3 users/ 2.5 hours total. 

Volunteer hours for May:  20 hours (desk coverage, library tasks).  

 

 

3.  Programs in May: 

Preschool Storytime:  2 programs with 6 children and 4 adults total attending.  

 

 

4.  Upcoming Programs:  

Summer Reading Program is still being worked on. 

On July 3, we will participate in the orientation to the Summer Soak Program that takes place at 

the high school, to encourage area children to use their local libraries this summer. 

 

 

5.  End of fiscal year spending will be completed this week.  I attended half a day of training on 

the upcoming new cataloging system that the state will begin using in August.   

 

 

6.  Big thanks to Anne and Jeannie for putting together and submitting the Vermont Reads 

application.  The Vermont Humanities Council awarded us the grant to discuss Brown Girl 

Dreaming with the community and Prosper Valley 5th and 6th grade students late fall 2017. 

 

 

 

Cory 


